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K. Jaya Prakash

General Secretary
Letter No NU/52/CHQ Dated 29-06-2018

To,
The Director (HR),
Corporate Office,
New Delhi-110001

Sub: Withdrawal of Family planning allowance and shifting of salary date-regarding.

Respected Madam,

The decision of BSNL Management to shift the date of payment of Salary to its employees
and withdrawing the family planning allowances is totally unfair and unwarranted, The
Management has not even for sake discussed these issues with union representatives.

The NUBSNLW (FNTO) strongly opposes this unilateral decision of Management.
~ With regards’

Yours Sincerely

Bie S

(K Jayaprakash
General Secretary
Copy to-
1. G. M. (SR) BSNL, Corporate office New Delhi for mformatton please



